
Resident Birthdays
Peggy Dean 3/22

Karen Greer 3/28

Julia Johnson 3/3

Sharon Orman 3/28

Pat Peyton 3/31

Arnost Placr 3/19

Sue Rudd 3/3

Kay Spiceland 3/3

Virginia Travis 3/3

Dot Warren 3/17

Marilyn Wysock 3/22

Special Dates
Mardis Gras Party 

3/4 2pm

St Patricks Day Party

3/14 2pm

Letter from
Executive Director

2265 Olivet Church Road Paducah, KY 42001

March

2025

Dear Residents and Families,

Happy March! The month of March symbolizes new beginnings,
rebirth and the transition from Winter to Spring. March is also one
of the most beautiful months of the year here at The Lakes. With
the daffodils beginning to sprout up and the vibrant new grass
beginning to grow our grounds will be beautiful! Be sure to take
advantage of the front porch on some warm days and watch the
geese play in the pond. 

We have so much planned for the month of March here at The
Lakes. Two activities I want to highlight are our annual St. Patrick’s
Day party on the 14th at 2pm and our Mardi Gras party at 2pm on
the 4th, both will be in the River Club. Make sure to bring your
appetite and your dancing shoes!

I also wanted to introduce to you our new Maintenance Director,
Robert Cole. Robert brings over 20 years of maintenance to our
community and is so excited to join our team. As always, if you have
any maintenance requests, please submit those with Peggy at the
front desk.

As always, if you need anything please feel free to see me anytime!
My door is always open.
                                                                       

Samantha McManus
Executive Director



Lois Vanover has been a resident of the Lakes Of Paducah for the
past year and a half. She is from Central City, Kentucky, where she
was born. She had four sisters and no brothers. Did you know that
Lois is a fraternal twin? 

Lois worked in the elementary school cafeteria for many years.
They were a family on the go as her husband was a lineman, and
they moved very often.  Lois had four children; Greg, Selina, Steve
and Timmy. 

Lois has always been very active gardening, walking and especially
dancing! She loves Elvis Presley and Alan Jackson. She is such a
friendly outgoing lady who loves to be helpful and we are so
fortunate to have Lois as a member of our family. She is a friend
and a joy to all she meets.

Say hi to Lois at The Lakes! 

Resident  Spotl ight

Lois Vanover

Know Your Neighbor

Once in a Blue Moon we have an apartment open.  So if you know
a friend or relative that would like to join you at the Lakes, now is
the time.  You will help them receive $1,000 off their rent and you

will too!  Contact Laura for more information.



Photo Roundup

February was a fun festive month with our new residents, awarding
our Fourth Quarter Ambassadors and the Ambassador of the Year

for 2024!



Your Team More Info

Randy King
Director of Culinary Services
dietary@arcadiapaducah.com

Samantha McManus
Executive Director
smcmanus@arcadiapaducah.com

Peggy Thomason
Concierge
pthomason@arcadiapaducah.com

Laura Todino
Director of Community Relations 
l todino@arcadiapaducah.com

Regina Carter
Open Arms Life Engagement
rcarter@arcadiapaducah.com

Cassidy Parks
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
cparks@arcadiapaduach.com 

Gina Gordon
Business Office Manager
ggordon@arcadiapaducah.com


